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CLERK’S ALERT  
 

Notice Regarding Fee Increase for Electronic Working Copies  

The King County Superior Court Clerk's Office, for the first time in over a decade, will be 
increasing the fee for electronic working copies submissions, per King County 
Ordinance 19193. The new fee will be $30.00 and will go into effect on January 1, 2021. 

The Clerk’s electronic working copies service provides full color, high-resolution copies 
to the Court with the option of tabs and other customizations in a guaranteed timely and 
cost-effective manner.  It replaces trips to the courthouse by you, your staff, or your 
messenger service, which saves time and resources. 

E-working copies is an optional service provided for your convenience.   
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